
Dear Hopewell Families,
Happy  Friday! I want to start off by reiterating our commitment to providing a
safe and secure learning environment. I want to recognize our supportive
community and dedicated educators who continue to be diligent and focused on
keeping our students safe and happy.Thank you to Mrs. Kocis for providing
resources for staff, students, and families in her newsletter this week. 
Over the last weeks, we have had so many events for our Hopewell kiddos.
Springfest was a huge success! Thank you to the PTA, volunteers, and staff who
helped make it such a great night. Another event that was a success was our first
Hopewell 5K. There were over 100 students who ran-Way to go! 2nd-grade was
able to see Pouncer live on their trip to the Zoo. It was wild!
Mrs. Moser did a phenomenal job organizing our annual Play Day. Shout out to
her, our volunteers, and specialists who made it a special day.
Our SWPBS team planned our end-of-the-year "Beach Day". It a-piered to be a
great shell-a-bration!
We have so many great things that happen at Hopewell! Be sure to check out
pictures from our Hopewell happenings, upcoming events, and opportunities
below.
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly if you have any questions. 
Enjoy the Memorial Day weekend!
Lynn Chromiak, Principal

Attention: Looking to fill some time while your kiddos are at school? Apply
online to work in the school cafeteria! Extra savings, great hours and pay, and
most of all a fabulous team! 
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HAPPENINGS
Hopewell





5/30-Off for Memorial Day

5/31-6/1-Science in the Park field trip at Hopewell Park 

6/1-3rd-grade visit to the Intermediate School

6/2- 3rd-grade field trip (Helm, Scanlon)

6/3-3rd-grade field trip (Bonsall, Kohler, Pompella)

6/3-K celebration 10:30 AM & 2:00 PM in the gym

6/6-3rd-grade celebration

6/7-Student last day-noon dismissal; AM K reports

 


